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Wednesday 27th February 2019 

 
 

Red Nose Day 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We will be raising money for Comic Relief on Friday 15th March 2019. 
 
Pupils in Years 5 and 6 will be organising and running stalls and activities for the whole school to 
participate in – these range from obstacle courses to ‘I’m A Celebrity challenges’, ‘Penalty Shootout’ to 
‘Name the Teddy’.  
 
We would like you to send your child to school with spare change and pocket money to spend, so that 
we can raise as much as possible and perhaps even break the fundraising record that we set last time of 
£750. 
 
On Red Nose Day, we would like the pupils to dress in red clothes, wear red noses and hats or wigs and 
have lots of fun whilst raising as much money as we can. Children can wear false noses, funny glasses 
and moustaches, but if they wish to wear face paints these must be applied at home. Any face paint 
should not be brought into school due to some children suffering from allergies, and please do not wear 
face paint if your child is swimming in the afternoon!  
 
After the popularity of the red noses in 2017, we hope to sell these again during the week from Monday 
4th March. This year each nose costs £1.25 and Year 5 and 6 children will be selling these during school 
time to the children. Please send your child with the correct amount of money for the noses or make an 
extra contribution as we will not be able to give change.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Mr B Jones 
UKS2 Leader 
 
 

 
 


